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From: Vicky Frank  
Sent: May 19, 2011 5:52 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Fw: Michelle Bain, garbage pickup thoughts 

To the City Clerk, 
  
I have written a letter to Brenda Johnson in regards to animal control. I would like 
to include it, so all councillors can see it and maybe it can be included in the 
agenda when the subject comes up, in relation to altering the way animal control 
is done in Glanbrook. A first-hand experience which was successful due to swift 
timing and knowledge of the area and animal behaviour was very important in 
solving a problem which could have been ugly had there been delay, considering 
there are many children living in the area. Thank you very much. 
  
Vicky Frank 
  
 


